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“In you we believe”

Dear Chivenor Families,

Welcome back! We hope you enjoyed a restful and enjoyable Easter holiday. This week is an
important time for our Griffin families who follow the Islamic faith and we would like to take this
opportunity to wish you a happy and peaceful Eid - Eid Mubarak!

Easter Academy
We would like to say a huge thank you to our fantastic Year 6 Griffins who attended Easter

Academy for the first 4 days of the holidays. They worked hard, practicing skills for their maths and
reading ahead of this year's SATs tests. They also enjoyed eating lots of snacks, hunting for Easter
eggs and playing hide and seek around the school. Thank you also to all the staff who were involved,
giving up their holiday time to support our young Griffins.

Easter Competitions

We were overwhelmed by the number of fantastic entries at this year’s Easter competitions with
over 120 entries in total! Our youngest Griffins looked fabulous in their Easter bonnets and our
older Griffins created some amazingly creative egg scenes. The winners, as voted by parents and
children, were presented with their prizes on the last day of term.

Upper School Winner and runner up  Lower School Winner and runner up

Coming up
This week we are looking forward to our Year 3 Griffins visiting the IKON gallery as part of a

city-wide project ‘Proud to be a Brummie!” We are also pleased to be strengthening our links in the
local community, with a group of children going to play bingo with the residents at Phoenix Court
on Thursday. Y6 parents, please be aware, there is an important SATs meeting on Thursday 11th at
3:20pm to learn more about the SAT arrangements and expectations this year.

Have a great week.

Mrs Dawn Cox Mrs Sylvia Werrett
Head of Lower School Head of Upper School

Proud Traditions Wide Horizons High Achievement

Farnborough Road, Castle Vale, Birmingham, B35 7JA




Dates to Remember
**¥Sign onto Parent Pay

Thursday 11th April 2024 Representatives attending bingo at Phoenix Court
Wednesday 17th April 2024 Adopt a Chefin Y5

Monday 29th April 2024 International Day of Dance
Monday 13th May 2024 SATSs week for Y6

Break up for half term

Friday 24th May 2024

For more information please see ...

www.chivenor-gst.org

Class Dojo

Facebook - Chivenor Primary Updates
Twitter (X) - @ChivenorP




